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Background 

Back in March we launched the new Badge and Award Handbooks. The books are 
free and downloadable from both the GGA and SGGO retail shops. Hard copies 
have not been made available since we have moved to a more interactive and 
sustainable resource. 

However, to make keeping track of badges and awards completed easier to 
reference, we have created a simple A4 tracker resource. It can be downloaded 
by Leaders and Girl Guides, from the program resource section of the GGA website 
and printed out in black and white. 

https://www.girlguides.org.au/resources/program-resources/ 

Transition to new the updated Girl Recognition System 

Leaders are encouraged to transition their Units to the new Badge and Award Books 
by 1 July 2025. 

For more information contact Wendy – youth@girlguides.org.au  

https://www.girlguides.org.au/resources/program-resources/
mailto:youth@girlguides.org.au

